
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Jul 21, 2023 at 3:04 PM 
Subject: Re: Need approval for an emergency purchase. 
To: Dale Malcomb <dmalcomb@wvpublic.org> 
Cc: Sheets, Mike - Purch <william.m.sheets@wv.gov>, Larry D McDonnell 
<larry.d.mcdonnell@wv.gov>, Tyler Garner <tgarner@wvpublic.org>, Totten, Mark L 
<mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 
 
Preview attachment EBAr73103_Ltr_to_Dir_Purch_Emergency_Request.pdf 

 
 

EBAr73103_Ltr_to_Dir_Purch_Emergency_Request.pdf 
106 KB 
Dale, 
 
Your emergency request for delivery and rental of a temporary tower is approved. 
Please note this is not an approval to use any specific vendor or brand components. 
Please follow all emergency procedures outlined in most current versions of the 
Purchasing Division Handbook. 
 
 
 
On Fri, Jul 21, 2023 at 2:49 PM Dale Malcomb <dmalcomb@wvpublic.org> wrote: 
Mike: 
 
Please review the attached request for an emergency purchase at your earliest convenience. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Dale Malcomb 
Purchasing Coordinator 
Information Technology Manager 
Fleet Coordinator 
Phone:  (304) 254-7858 
Cell:      (304) 222-9252 
dmalcomb@wvpublic.org 
  
West Virginia Public Broadcasting 
“Telling West Virginia's Story" 
www.wvpublic.org 
  
  

 
 



 
This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the individuals or 
entities originally addressed, and may contain confidential and privileged information 
protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution, 
copying, or action taken in relation to the contents of this email is prohibited and may be 
unlawful. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately 
and permanently delete the original and any copy or printout. 
 
 
 
-- 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov  
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